
To:  All Parish Presidents, Chairpersons  

CC:  London Diocesan Council, OPC President   

From:  Mary Bannon, President  

Date:   January, 2024 

Directive #3 

Kindness is the firm and persevering intention to 

always wish the good of others, even the unfriendly.   
 

 

Happy and Blessed New Year filled with peace, hope, joy and love.  

 

UNITY OUTREACH PROJECT  

Thank you to all 57 councils who participated.  We enjoyed our visits with you and are open to 

responding to any invitations or questions you may send.  

 

LENTEN RETREAT:  Hopefully we will have good weather for our Lenten Retreat on Feb. 17th 

at Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish in Windsor. 

 

CONVENTION:  Just a reminder the Diocesan Convention is April 22-24 in London. Please plan 

to attend.  Registration packages will be available from your presidents.  Thank you to the 

committee for all the work in planning. 

 

May we always respond to God with a wholehearted,  Here I am, Lord; send me. 

 

  

  

Blessings  

Mary                                                                          

 

The Catholic Women's League of Canada   

London Diocesan Council  

 


